
As we approach the end of this half term, I would like to reflect
on the fantastic learning and experiences the children have
enjoyed. It has been a term full of hands-on activities, exciting
topics and engaging lessons that have brought learning to life
for the children. Please take a look at SeeSaw to see these. 
I would like to extend my sincere thanks to all parents who
attended Parents' Evening. It was a pleasure to discuss the
progress and achievements of the children and your support is
always greatly appreciated.
I am also thrilled to share that we have made exciting progress
in our provision for children with SEND (Special Educational
Needs and Disabilities). We are delighted to have recruited a
new SEND teacher who will be working with a number of our
pupils across the school. This new role will enhance the support
we offer, ensuring that the individual needs of every child are
met and that all children have the resources they need to
thrive.
Thank you again for your continued support. I look forward to
the exciting learning opportunities that lie ahead for all the
children.

Wishing you all a restful half term break.

Inspiring Minds
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In Year 5, we have been exploring all thingsGreek across English, Art, and History. As partof our learning, we have delved into Greekmythology and theatre, bringing history to lifethrough creative projects. One of our highlightshas been making Greek masks. The childrenhave enjoyed designing and crafting their ownmasks, using bold expressions and intricatedetails to reflect the styles of the time. It hasbeen a fantastic way to combine history andcreativity. 

https://www.boorleyparkprimary.org/


Nurturing Futures

On Safer Internet Day 2025, celebrated on Tuesday,
Boorley Park marked the occasion with a range of
activities designed to raise awareness about online
safety. This year’s theme, "Too good to be true?
Protecting yourself and others from scams online,"
focused on helping children recognise and avoid online
scams.
The children took part in an interactive assembly where
they learned about different types of scams and how to
protect themselves from falling victim to them. This was
then followed up in class with a live online lesson and
activities teaching the children to protect their personal
information.   
By engaging in Safer Internet Day activities, Boorley
continues to highlight the importance of creating a safe
and respectful online environment for the children. If you
require any support or assistance with helping children
to be safe online at home, please do not hesitate to
contact the school.

As we look ahead to the second half of the term, I

would like to remind all parents of the importance of

regular school attendance. After half term, all parents

will receive a letter with your child’s current

attendance. Regular attendance plays a crucial role in

your child’s learning and development and we want to

work with you to ensure every child is getting the best

possible start in life. We understand that

circumstances arise that may affect attendance, but

regular school attendance plays a vital role in your

child’s progress and overall success.

If you are experiencing any challenges or barriers that

may be affecting your child’s attendance, please don’t

hesitate to reach out to Mrs Carpenter, our Family

Support Worker. She is available to offer support and

discuss any issues you may be facing. 

Strengthening
Community

Thank you for supporting non-school uniform day on Wednesday 12th February. 
 We appreciate your generosity and support, a total of £262.30 was raised towards

supporting the PTA.



KEY Dates
February 2025

Friday 14th February INSET day - School closed to all pupils
Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February Half Term

Monday 24th February – First Day of Term

March 2025
Thursday 6th March - World Book Day
Friday 7th March 2:30pm Year R Afternoon tea for someone special - In the hall
Thursday 13th March Year 3 Trip to Staunton Country Park
Wednesday 19th March 1:30-1:45pm Listen2Me Violin concert for Wren Class – In the hall
Thursday 20th March 2:30-3:15pm Year 1 Parent Workshop–Sewing - Year 1 classrooms
Friday 21st March - Red Nose Day
Wednesday 26th March Year 1 Trip to Marwell Zoo
Thursday 27th March 2:30-3:00pm Year 2 Parent Workshop-Life Cycles – Year 2 classrooms
Monday 31st March Choir Performance (Time TBC)

April 2025

Tuesday 1st April Year 3 & 4 show - 9:30am
Tuesday 1st April 2:45-3:15pm Year 5 Parent Workshop - Food Tasting - In the hall
Wednesday 2nd April Year 3 & 4 show - 2:00pm
Thursday 3rd April PTA Easter Disco (Time TBC)
Friday 4th April – Last Day of Term

Monday 7th April – Monday 17th April Easter Holidays
Tuesday 22nd April – INSET day - School closed to all pupils

Wednesday 23rd April – First Day of Term
Friday 25th April – Year 2 Trip to Sea City Museum

Safeguarding Notices
We are writing to bring to your attention an important safeguarding matter. Exposure
to age-inappropriate content is a serious concern for our children. Such content can

affect the games they play and the behaviours they exhibit at school, potentially
leading to inappropriate actions or language. As a school, it is crucial for us to
monitor and address this issue promptly. If we become aware that children are

discussing or viewing age-inappropriate material, we will inform parents and carers
and may make referrals to children's services if necessary. 

Ensuring the safety and well-being of our students is our top priority, and we greatly
appreciate your cooperation in safeguarding their development. 

Thank you for your understanding and support.
 



PTA Corner
 A Chocolatey Treat for World Book Day! 

On World Book Day, come one, come all,
The PTA’s got a treat that’s sure to enthrall!
Delicious chocolate bars, wrapped up tight,

But wait—there's more to make your day bright!

A few lucky bars hold a secret so sweet,
Golden tickets with prizes that can't be beat!

Book vouchers, Smyths, and Playshack galore,
Exciting rewards you’ll adore!

So grab a bar, don’t hesitate,
And taste the fun—before it’s too late!

Support our cause, it’s chocolate and cheer,
With a golden surprise drawing near!

Don't miss our first ever
Boorley Bars chocolate sale
on 6th and 7th March! Will
you find a golden ticket?

Prizes include free
Playshack entry, Smyths
Toys vouchers and much

more!

Also, why not have a clear out over half term and donate any of your unwanted children’s
costumes to the PTA? All donations welcome! Please bring all dontations to the school office by

Thursday 28th February.

Have a lovely half term from all of The Boorley Park PTA Team!




